
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Fifth Grade Students, 
 

Welcome to a new and exciting academic year!  As a class, we will be actively involved with many unique themes, 
activities and projects. 
 
The following is a list of supplies needed for the year: 

•    30    #2 pencils  
•    4 hardcover composition notebooks (no spirals)  
•    2 packages of loose leaf paper (wide ruled) 
•    1 homework assignment pad 

•    2 folders 

•    4 red pens 

•    4 highlighting markers   (yellow) 
•    2 large erasers 

•    12” ruler (inches/centimeters) 
•    Crayola box of crayons  (24 count) 
•    Crayola assorted markers  (10 count) 
•    Crayola assorted color  pencils  (10 count) 
•    1 bottle of Elmer’s school glue 

•    2 glue sticks 

•    1 pair of scissors 

•    1 art box (to hold art supplies and pencils) 
•    Ear buds (to be used with school laptop computers) 
•    1 box (gallon size) zip lock bags with zipper 

 
Classroom donations of tissues, paper towels, hand soap, baby wipes, cups and plates are greatly appreciated, 
thank you. 
 

 *Please have names written on all supplies to avoid misunderstandings with other classmates. 
The summer reading pamphlet distributed in June will be collected during the first week of school.  Students will 
receive an award certificate in acknowledgment of successful completion.  We are looking forward to seeing you in 
September! 
 

Sincerely, 
The Fifth Grade Teachers 
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